
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          
 

 
  

Issue No.2 

15th Sept 2022 

Dinner – Week 2 

 

 

Queen Elizabeth II 
Pupils have watched and discussed the events this week with great interest. All 

pupils remember our celebrations last year to mark the Queen’s Jubilee and some 
can even recall celebrating the Queen’s 90th birthday in school.  

We will be holding a special assembly tomorrow morning to mark the funeral.   
 

 

Stars of the Week  
 

P1/2 -  for great work on patterns. Tymofii for having a brilliant  

attitude.  
 

P3/4 – Grace for being kind to others. Elsie for always being ready to 

learn.  
 

P5/6- Lilian & Reenie for excellent work in maths.  for an 

excellent start to P5. 
  

P7 – Mark for super work in numeracy. 
Harry for being a great neuroscientist  

during our topic work. 
 

Clubs  
No Football and Drama this week due to school closure.  

Girls’ Hockey starts Thursday 22nd September for P4-7. 3:15 – 4pm.  
 
 
 

Flu Season 
The School Nursing team will be in school on 11th October to deliver the flu nasal spray. Letters have been sent home. Please 

return these to school before Thursday 22nd September. Thank you.  
 
 

School Closure – Monday 19th September 
Schools have been instructed to close on Monday 19th September to 

mark the State Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II. School will open, as 
normal, on Tuesday 20th.  

Carrowmena 
Primary 5-7 had a great day out with our 

friends from St Columba’s. The pupils 
were zip lining, orienteering, climbing 

and playing on the assault course.  
We are all looking forward to beginning 

our coding project with St Columba’s 
later this term.  

 

Junk Materials 
P1 and 2 would like some junk art materials for 
their classroom. Please send in any cardboard, 
plastic bottles, yoghurt pots and cereal boxes. 

We look forward to seeing what they can create.   


